
From: Ann.Witte@shell.com [mailto:Ann.Witte@shell.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 2:15 PM 
To: jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey 
Subject: 999 San Pablo Ave., Albany, CA - Shell reply to Anabi objection 

 
Mr. Wickham – As was discussed with you last week, attached is Shell’s written response to the Notice 
of Objection submitted by Kenneth Roberts on behalf of Anabi Oil Corporation.  Thank you. 
 
Regards, 

 
Ann Christine Witte  
Shell Oil Products US | US Environmental Claims Lead 
One Shell Plaza, 910 Louisiana, 2974B, Houston, TX 77002 

 

Tel: +1 713-241-3736 | Email: Ann.Witte@shell.com  
Internet: <http://www.shelloilproductsus.com/>  

This message and all attachments may be confidential and protected by the attorney-client and other privileges. Any retention, 
review, use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, disclosure or distribution by persons other than the intended recipients is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender and delete this 
message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it. Unless expressly stated in this email, nothing in this message should 
be construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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